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Observation

As a local resident (Drynam, Swords) my dwelling is effectively 1 Km closer to aircraft
noise when the North Runway opens next Year.
(The Soundproofing Map on your website does not appear to take account of this)

I read this morning that consideration is being given to a complete ban on flights between
Midnight and 06.00 on the North Runway.

Perhaps consideration could be given to allowing for aircraft landings only during
that time on both runways.

Its my experience that it is not the arriving aircraft that emit the most nosie polution but
rather departing aircraft. I cannot see the need for aircraft to depart Dublin between
midnight and 06.00.

You might take these points onboard.

Thanks
John Grant





